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Dear Commissioners,

Please do not approve this project. The environmental hazards posed by this project have not
included all impacted areasin the NEPA EIS. Rights of Way, rivers and communities that may be
impacted were given no consideration. Nor were any comments made on dangerous hazards of
downstream beneficiaries such as aquatic life including vertebrates and invertebrates such as Orcas
and shellfish. Thank you for your consideration. Gar Tuyls, Portland, OR



